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                    Words from the Commander….. 

I hope this newsletter finds everyone doing good! I want to start out by thank you for allowing me 

the opportunity to be Commander of this great organization.  We have had a busy start of the 

year. The Jaycees hosted a wonderful year end meeting in January.  I very excited that the Jaycees 

are bringing back the competitions that we all know and love. I got the opportunity to be a judge 

during their competitions in January.  They had 5 Speak Up competitors, 3 Write Up competitors 

and we did a debate competition. Also, in January we welcome our newest Colonel, Colonel Dan-

ielle Fields, who is also 2019 Georgia Jaycee President. Exciting Times!  

In February we had 12 Georgia Delegates in Pigeon Forge! I had a great time seeing friends and 

meeting new friends. The Corps reunion meeting was fun and very entertaining. Thank you all that 

attended and participated in dressing up as our favorite Super Heroes – Our Military.  I would like 

to take this time to say Thank You to everyone who has served this country and fought for the 

rights and liberty we will have. We did have a LOT of rain and the creek did rise A LOT.  I was a little 

worried that we were all going to float away. But it was over all a great time had by all! Thank you! 

We have some great events that you will need to add to your calendar. We have our first meeting 

of the year in wonderful JEKYLL ISLAND, May 2-5.  We Always have a great time on the island.  

There will be about 20-30 Jaycees on the island with us for the weekend, so let’s enjoy our time 

together.  Spend some time to meet and get to know the Jaycees you don’t already know.  They 

are our future, and they are some great people. Then July 20th will be our Nominations Pool Party, 

which Nancy has graciously offered her pool and house for this year, thank you Nancy.  Then we 

have already set up the August meeting, August 16-18 in Newnan.  The meeting will be at the 

same hotel we were at last August, the Country Inn & Suites.  More details will to come but mark 

your calendars now so that we get to see your smiling faces. 

I want to encourage everyone to help Camp Dream as much as you can.  This year they are having 

cleanup the 3rd weekend of each month.  If you can drive down for the weekend or the day, they 

would love to have as many hands helping as possible.  They are also in need of items, kitchen 

items, yard items.  Please contact JR to get a full list of items needed and confirm on going to vol-

unteer your time to work.  

On the island we will have our Low Country Boil, Beach themed silent auction, cocktail party, hos-

pitality rooms and pool time.   Look forward to seeing you on the island! 

Andrea Perry 

61st Commander 
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Words from our Inactive Vice-Commander….. 

Hello Fellow Colonels! 

We had an awesome start to our 2019 year! We inducted a new Colonel, Danielle 

Fields (our incoming Georgia Jaycees State President), in Statesboro this past January. 

We have applications submitted for several new Colonels to be inducted at Jekyll this 

year. You should be there to get to 

knew these MUCH deserving peo-

ple! I’m sure it is posted elsewhere 

in this publication, but Jekyll is com-

ing up quickly! If you haven’t already 

made your reservations, do it NOW! 

You miss us! �   

I’m reaching out to local chapters to 

see who else is deserving of the 

honor of added to our Corps family. 

If you know of someone who served their community as a Jaycee but no longer has a 

local chapter, please get in touch with me so that we can recognize these folks for 

their dedication and hard work. The New Colonel application is included in each 

printing of the Dispatch as well.  

Looking forward to seeing you ALL at Jekyll this year. Take care, and as always, PLEASE 

let the us know how the Corps can better serve you and your community.  

Yours in the Corps, 

Michelle Walworth, #2473 

Do more things that make you forget to check your phone.  

Words of wisdom from you Chief of Staff…. 

 

Howdy fellow Colonels,  
 
I have my work cut out for me as Chief of Staff after the amazing year 
we had having the Mayor of Pendale, Chucklin’ Chuck Cheeves, last 
year but I will do my best to keep things interesting. I look forward to 
seeing everyone at the Jekyll meeting in May. TRUST ME when I say 
that just because we have someone new running the meeting, I prom-
ise it won’t be boring. There are sure to 
be many laughs and a few surprises.  
 
See you in a few weeks!!! 
 
Stacy Smith, #2489 
2019 Chief of Staff 
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 Words of the Treasurer…... 

TREASURER NEWS  
 
 Fellow Colonels, welcome to the 61st year of the Georgia Jaycee 
Honor Corps.  At our meeting in Statesboro, I was elected to manage 
the funds of the corps.  One of the first duties of the Corps Treasurer is 
to bill and collect annual dues.  All other colonels except Life Members 
owe $30 per year in dues.  Dues bills have already been mailed.  Thank 
You to those colonels who have already sent in their payment.  All colo-
nels whose dues are received by me no later than April 15, 2019, will be 
eligible for a $50 gift card.  The winner of the gift card will be drawn at 
our meeting on Jekyll Island.  Speaking of Jekyll Island, the Joint Hospi-
tality Room will be open Thursday, Friday and Saturday nights from 
9:00pm – 12:30am.  Ribbon fees for the extended weekend will be $15 
for Life Members and $20 for everyone else including guests.  I look for-
ward to seeing each of you on Jekyll Island. 
 
 In the words of Past Commander Chuck Faircloth, “If you owe 
me – pay me.  If I owe you – get in line.”   
 
Larry MacQuirter 
#1935 
Treasurer 
Ga Jaycee Honor Corps  
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 Bartenders….. 

The Gray Jaycees will be hosting our 

cocktail party on Jekyll Island.  

Please remember to bring you best 

dress clothes for the cocktail party.  

I look forward to seeing everyone in 

their best.  

Bartenders Report: 

 

It sure was good seeing every-

one on Statesboro in January.  

We hope 

that eve-

ryone 

enjoyed 

the Hos-

pitality 

Room and the Cocktail Party. 

We are all looking forward to a 

great weekend on Jekyll.  The 

Hospitality Room will be open 

Thursday, Friday and Saturday 

nights from 9 pm until 1230 am 

and the Cocktail Party will be 

Saturday afternoon. 

Don’t forget to bring a bottle of 

your favorite liquor, wine or 

beer to donate to the Corps and 

get your name in a drawing for 

$25 to help defray a little of the 

cost for your 

weekend.  

You can 

drop off 

your dona-

tion at the Corp Room or my 

room. 

We are looking forward to serv-

ing the Corps and Commander 

Andre this year and if you have 

any suggestions or praise for the 

Amigos be sure to let us 

know…………. 
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Chaplin….. 

Hospitality…. 

This winter has been an eventful one for the Honor Corps Mem-
bers. Wanda Dowdy has had health issues and lost family mem-
bers. Gail Little lost her favorite niece, Sujette Giddens lost a 
family member and Ken Joyner is in the hospital having under-
gone major heart surgery. Please continue to keep these Colo-
nels in your thoughts and prayers. Spring is on the horizon bring-
ing forth new life, hopes and dreams. Always remember that Je-
sus cares and loves you. Please keep me posted on anything 

that I can do. 
 
Ray Baskette #681, Chaplain   



Words of the Active Vice-Commander…... 
 

Dear fellow colonels 

First off, I would like to 
thank you all for the 
privilege of serving as 
your Active Vice Presi-
dent for 2019. As we 
embark on this new 
year let us all take a 
minute to remember 
what it is we all love 
about the Jaycee or-
ganization. 
   

At Jekyll this year we will be having a low country boil on Friday after-
noon and the price will be $15 per person. Also, don't forget to get 
your tickets for the North Carolina Beach House Raffle, they are 1 
for $10 or 3 for $25.  We also have our silent auction coming up in 
August, if you have anything you are wanting to donate you can get 
them to me at Jekyll. 
 
Let us make 
2019 a great 
year and re-
member that 
alone we can 
only accom-
plish so much, 
but together we 
can accomplish 
so much 
more!!!!  
 
  Thank you 
Clark Wilcox 
#2496 
 

 

 



At the end of the day, remind yourself that you did the best you could today, and 
that is good enough….. 

If you know a colonel who is not getting the newsletter, and 

wants one, one way or another and you have an email address 

or address please let me know at roswellgiril1970@yahoo.com.  

If you would like to advertise in the next two newsletters, please 

contact me for information.  Also if you are getting a newsletter 

in the mail and would like to receive it by email instead, please 

let me know and I will get you on the edispatch list.  The benefit for doing edispatch is; 1) 

You get the newsletter in all its brilliant colors 2) You save the Corp money 3) You help the 

environment by saving paper because after you read it.  Do you really keep it! 4) You have it 

electronically so you can reference back to it. 

Hellllllo Colonels! Looking forward to seeing 

you all at our next meeting on Jekyll Island. 

Cocktail party is Saturday, May 4 at the Villas 

by the Sea.  Please dress accordingly—NO 

JEANS. Men wear coat & tie.  Pants are ap-

preciated.  Corps shirts, or other State Hon-

rary shirts are acceptable.  Of course, Past 

Commander shirts are always preferable.  

Due to Urban’s advanced age and David Ar-

mour’s mental acuity, socks are optional.  

Women folk, we know you’ll  look purty.  For 

the record, I’m buying Colonel Michelle Wal-

worth a beverage of her 

choosing in the hospitality room on Thursday 

night.  

For our business meeting, we will be ac-

cepting payment for “stupid insurance” for 

the low, low price $25.00.  Lisa Pickett, your 

cost is $50.00.  

See y’all on the Island. Love you, mean it! 

Sandy Fordham 
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Adjutant…. 

Sergeant at Arms– Parliamentarian….. 

Web Master….. 
Website will be updated soon.  



 

Hello Colonels  
I want start by saying THANK YOU for all of your support as the 
60th Commander of the Georgia Jaycee Honor Corps.  It was 
truly a wonderful experience.  We didn’t accomplish all that we 
dreamed or planned but man did we DO!    The Dream Team 
was unbelievable and I am so honored to have worked along-
side the best of the best.   
 
We had several Colonels attend the Corp of Corps meeting in Pigeon Forge so look for more details of that in 
this newsletter.  Things were a little different this year but fun was had by all.  I have also included the registra-
tion form to the Senate National meeting in June should anyone be interested in going. 
 
I am currently serving as your Immediate Past Commander and one of my duties is serving as Chair of the elec-
tions committee.  Nominations will be held on July 20th at Past Commander Nancy Waskiewicz’ house.   Letters 
of Intent to run for office should be sent to me starting July 1st. You can mail your letter to me at 4412 Sweet-

gum Terrace, Marietta, GA 30066 OR email to kelliejsmile@yahoo.com.   If you are 
not sure what the various offices are please let me know and will be glad to send 
you more details on how you can help by serving on the board!  I must have your 
nomination letter no later than Friday, July 19th to be considered.  Nancy’s address 
is 1395 Kincaid Rd, Marietta, Ga 30066.  After July 20th, the next opportunity to be 
nominated will be during Elections at the Business Meeting in August.   
 
Per the bylaws qualifications of officer candidates:  

The Commander must have served or is serving as either Treasurer or the Adjutant AND as either Active or In-
active Vice-Commander.   
 
The Adjutant must have served or is serving in at least one appointed office in the Honor Corps or another of 
the Georgia Jaycee Auxiliaries. Expertise with newsletters and / or web design is desirable.  
 
The Treasurer must have served or is serving in at least one appointed office in the Honor Corps or another of 
the Georgia Jaycee Auxiliaries and must have had experience as a Treasurer. 
  
In the event that no candidate announces that has the appropriate experience, a panel of the past three 
(available) immediate Past Commanders is the only authority that can waive the minimum requirements of 
office. If you have any questions about Elections or the nomination process, please reach out to me or one of 
the other Election Committee members.  
 
Something new this year- as Past Commander I plan to still make a difference and help the Corps raise funds.  I 
will be hosting a lunch at some point and donating all funds raised to the Corps.  Look for more details on that 
closer to time or just show up on the island! 
 
I look forward to seeing you all soon and seeing how you help make a difference. 
 
 Yours In the Corps- 
 Kellie Jett 
 Immediate Past Commander 

mailto:kelliejsmile@yahoo.com


What a year it has been so far! The Georgia Jaycees appreciate your support and 

attendance at our State Convention in Statesboro.  The Statesboro Jaycees did 

an excellent job of hosting us and we were fortunate to have the Deputy Nation-

al President of JCI USA, Justin Wutzke, with us to help with training.  Special 

Thanks to Bob Southard for jumping in and helping with our Parliamentary Pro-

cedure activity.  The chapters are still talking about how helpful that activity was 

in helping their understanding of how and when to use parliamentary proce-

dure. 

We are growing across the state and in the process of launching two new chap-
ters, one in Macon and one in Alpharetta.  As of now, it looks like Alpharetta will 
be chartered by the end of March and we are hoping to launch Macon by the 
end of April.  We would like to explore the possibility of lunching chapters in the 
following areas as well in the 2019 year: Dublin, Brunswick, Gilmer County and 
Kennesaw.  If you know any young professionals in these communities, please 
send us contract information for them to georgiajayceescommunica-
tion@gmail.com.  
The Georgia Jaycees Georgia Outdoors Raffle has started! This is a 52-week 
raffle that began on March 6th and will go through February of next year.  We 
are a little behind on ticket sales and would love to sell each of you a ticket or 
even better for you guys to sell a few.  You can purchase tickets from any Jaycee 
or online at http://go.rallyup.com/georgiajaycees. This is a state fundraiser that 
also benefits our chapters through training and speakers that the Georgia Jay-
cees will bring in.   Our goal is to be able to support our chapters in everything 
they do and provide support for any needs or training as well.  
Upcoming chapter events include Jesup Jaycees Spring Fair (April 16-20), Athens 
Twilight (April 27), Swainsboro Jaycees Pine Tree Festival (May 3-5), Statesboro 
Drinks for a Cause (May 17), and the Milledgeville Jaycees Splash and Dash (June 
15).  You can volunteer at Twilight by registering at: https://www.bikereg.com/
athens-twilight-volunteers. Athens needs as many volunteers as they can get for 
this event! 

We are very excited about seeing you all in Jekyll Island! I 

am hoping that we have a great crowd. 

Thank you for all you do to support the Georgia Jaycees!! 

Many Thanks, 

 

Danielle Fields 

Georgia Jaycees 2019 President 

Words from the Georgia Jaycees…. 
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Here are the ideas for our new logo.   

Please email your vote on which one you like best  

to Scott Brazell at  

gutterdawg16@yahoo.com   

 

Georgia Jaycee 

Honor Corps 



 
 



Jekyll Island 2019 
Time to book your rooms for Jekyll May 2-5, 2019 

Reservations Must be received by  April 2, 2019 

Call to reserve your room at 800-841-6262 

Make sure to tell them you are with  

GA Jaycees Honorary Meeting 

  

Villas by the Sea– 1175 N Beachview Drive 

                                  Jekyll Island, GA 31527  

Room rates are: 
Mini villa/hotel room - $119.00 for Island side 

One Bedroom condo - $129.00 for Island side and $139 for Oceanside 

Two Bedroom condo - $209.00 for Island side and $229 for Oceanside 

Three Bedroom condo - $239.00 for Island side and $259 for Oceanside 

  

*Deposit equal to 1 night’s room charge will be required upon making a reservation* 

  

Taxes and fees are additional, and rates do include complimentary cruise tickets, dis-

counts at select restaurants and at all Jekyll Island attractions  



 
 

 

 



 



 
 

 



 
 

 


